Hi Everyone, 
Welcome back for another Shchool Year. I am very excited to be the Guidance Counsellor at Blackville School this year. It has been a busy couple of weeks trying to get settled in. I have already began to meet with some grade 12 students regarding their future plans. I will be meeting with all grade 12 students by the end of September. 
As well I am in the process of getting email addresses from all grade 12 students so that I can send out Scholarship Information. Email is one of the best ways to keep all students informed of all the scholarship offers that come in and to remind you of due dates as they approach. I will also be able to let you know about important college and university deadlines. As well if any parents want to sign up to receive these emails as well please send me your email address at at kerri-ann.sturgeon@nbed.nb.ca. 
Make sure you sign up at www.studentawards.com and www.scholarships.org to receive more scholarship updates. 
I hope everyone has a great year!
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